
SHELTER FUNDAMENTALS WORKSHOP 

 

 
We recently remembered the one-year anniversary of Hurricane Harvey. Countless 
numbers of families lost their homes. Where did they go? The majority ended up in 
shelters. Those shelters take volunteers to run them. Many Texas families now are without 
homes due to the recent floods and need to stay in shelters.  
 
St. Francis is proud to partner with the Heart of Texas Red Cross Chapter to offer a 
workshop that will train us how to set up, run, and close a shelter in the event a disaster 
comes to our area. The goal is to create a pool of locally trained volunteers who can be 
called upon to help during times of crisis.  
 
There is no charge for the workshop and it is open to all. You do not have to be a Red Cross 
Volunteer to participate.  

November 17, 2018 
8:45am – 5:00pm 

St. Francis Episcopal Church, Parish Hall 
5001 Hickory Rd, Temple, TX 76502 

 
Spaced is limited. Please RSVP to revtamara@stfrancistempletx.org or call 254-541-9239. 

 
Please bring your own lunch. 

 
Can’t make it? Please encourage others to attend by sharing this flyer! 
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